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excerpt] 
 
 
Dear Rev. Martin:   
 
 

In connection with a book manuscript on the 
Eternal Verities [Movement of Destiny] that I have 
recently completed, it became desirable to prepare 
an Appendix item.  Because of our past exchanges 
concerning vital Seventh-day Adventist positions on 
fundamental Christian truths, I thought I should 
like to send this item--still in tentative form--
for your reaction. 
  
I would be much interested in your reaction to this 
presentation, and the conclusion set forth. 
 
I would deeply appreciate any personal comment you 
might feel free to make--not for publication or 
public use, but solely for my guidance.   
 
May I thank you in advance for any response you may 
feel free to make. 
 
[excerpt] 


